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United Way of Snohomish County 

Opens Grant Opportunity for Community Organizations.  
United Way of Snohomish County has announced a one year program grant opportunity for qualified community organizations in Snohomish County.  Investments will be made in programs that support the focus area: “breaking the cycle of poverty by supporting programs that use an integrated services approach.”  The one year grant cycle will run from October 2016 to October 2017.  

The first stage of the application process is the submission of a letter of intent, open on March 1st, 2016. Letters of Intent must be submitted via the United Way’s online grant system and are due by March 15th, 2016. Additional details regarding eligibility, the application process and upcoming bidders conferences are available at www.uwsc.org/grants.php.  

Please contact Amy Franklin at amy.franklin@uwsc.org or 425.374.5508 if you have any questions.

#  #  #

United Way is a community impact organization serving Snohomish County for more than 75 years. United Way of Snohomish County supports a number of initiatives focusing on early learning and education, financial stability for families, a youth program, and North Sound 211.
To find out more about United Way of Snohomish County, including how you can find help, how to volunteer and how United Way serves our community, visit their website at uwsc.org.
